
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beacon Hill Academy 
High Arcal Drive, Sedgley, Dudley, West Midlands, DY3 1BP 

T: 01902 677754  E: info@beaconhillacademy.org.uk  

W: www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk 

Principal: Sukhjot Dhami 

23/10/20 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Beacon Hill Academy – PE Kit Supplier  

 

I write to inform you that after a thorough tendering process, we have made the decision to 

change our PE Kit supplier to Surridge Sport. This decision has been made, as a change of 
supplier will result in the reduction in cost for an equally high quality PE Kit.    

 

Please be reassured that we understand there will be a transition process and that learners 

will continue to wear their current PE Kit, purchased from Ron Flowers, until they are no 

longer able to do so. There is no expectation that learners will need to purchase a new 

replacement PE Kit from Surridge unless needed.  

 

Moving forward, if a learner does require new PE Kit we kindly ask that it be purchased 

from our new supplier, Surridge Sport. Orders can be placed online via the Surridge web 

shop or by telephoning 01282 418 418. Orders will be delivered free of charge to the 

academy or to your home address for a small fee. A sizing guide is also available via the 

website. 

 

Please note that the polo shirt and shorts are mandatory items, which should be purchased 

from Surridge Sport. Other optional items including socks and joggers can be purchased 

from either Surridge Sport or other suppliers, providing they are plain black.    

 

Should you require any further information, please contact the following colleague:  

 

Name: Mr J Thomas (Curriculum Team Leader of PE) 

Telephone: 01902 677754 

 

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 

Mr S Dhami   

Principal  

 

 

http://www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk/
https://www.surridgesport.com/beacon-hill-academy
https://www.surridgesport.com/beacon-hill-academy

